
From Mrs Barber 
Our whole school visit to Worcester and Worcester 

Cathedral was very successful despite the rain.  The 

children were commended for their excellent 

 behaviour and for asking such interesting questions 

in the Cathedral.  Photographs are on our website. 

 

Stars of the week   

 

Year 3 /4 — Connor   

For asking interesting questions in 

the Cathedral and adding 

 informative facts. 

Year 2 – Noah A 

For confidently asking questions 

about localities. 

 

Year R / 1— Honey 

For good questioning during our visit 

to Worcester Cathedral. 

Week ending 19th May 2017 

Letters 

Bell Boating—Year 4 

Crafty Cooks Club—Year 1,2,3,4 

Keyboard Invoices 

Little Owls lnvoices 

Early Birds Invoices 

Primary Times—Whole School 

Visitor 

Next week we have a visitor from Tanzania visiting us.  

We hope to find out more about schools in Morogoro 

and life for school children there.  The children in Year 

3 / 4 have written letters for the children of Kitete 

Primary School in Dumilia.  We hope we will have 

replies in the future. 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Jamie 

Honey 

who celebrate their  birthdays this week. 

Readathon Money 
Malvern Books came into school with a vast array of 

fiction and non fiction books for the children to view.  

They chose £300.00 worth of books for our school 

library, this adds to the £300 chosen from Usborne 

Books. 

FUSS SUMMER EVENT 
FUSS are hoping to run a fun sports 

afternoon on an “It’s a knockout style” 

theme on Sunday 25th June 3.00-5.00 

pm.  This will be dependent on parental 

support.  Please can you contact  

Joanne Gardner or Mrs Tullett if you 

are able to help organise this.  If you 

know of any organisations who may 

donate raffle prizes please let us 

know.  Next meeting 24th May 7.45 

pm at The Oak   Please come along and 

show your support. 

Class and Leavers Photographs 
Please  order online 

www.ordermyphotos.co.uk 

Transition—Year 4 
Year 4 had a visit from Mr Best and Mrs Newman to 

talk about their move to St Nicholas Middle School 

in September.  They brought Alex C, Connor C and 

Rosie E to share their experiences.  Year 4  were 

very well informed and described the meeting as 

fantastic! 

Bags2Schools 

Raised £54.00 


